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Business Women’s Golf League 

April Newsletter 
 

From Debbie Coan (president of the board) 

Ladies!  We are quickly approaching the start of a new golfing 

season!  I am excited to get this one kicked off – one more year 

past the dreaded COVID pandemic.  Just a few reminders as we 

close in on our opening week next week – NEXT TUESDAY! 

 

 We have added one more tee time for Tuesday ladies play 

days at MacDonald – there should be 4 tee times for both 

morning and evening play. 

 Remember to show up 30 minutes ahead of time for 

Tuesday morning play to allow time to select groupings 

 Weekly scores need to be posted to GHIN in order to 

receive weekly prizes 

 Be sure to tally the results for the weekly game on your 

weekly scorecards 

 Our NEW hole-in-one Award procedure is now in place.   If 

you would like to participate, remember to pay the $2.00 

entry fee on the first day in which you play with BWGL – 

either Ladies Day or a BWGL Tournament.  The envelope for 

the money and a sign-up sheet will be located on the 

bulletin board outside of the Ladies Locker room (or in the 

Ladies Locker room when construction is complete). 

 Our directory booklets should be available by May 1 – 

please make sure you send in your membership information 

by April 1 to be included in the directory. 

 

Our group is a great place to have fun and build friendships – be 

sure to welcome our new members and to participate in our 

monthly tournaments! 

Kick-off Tournament  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 22 

Kickoff Tournament at 

MacDonald Golf Course 

May 6/7 

Manhattan Out-of-Towner, 

more information to come 

May 20 

Cherry Oaks Tournament at 

Cheney, more information to 

come 

 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Please submit any BWGL 

related request to 

bwglwichitaks@gmail.com. 

BWGL season starts on April 4 

a.m. first tee time – 9:00 am 

p.m. first tee time – 4:40 pm 
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BWGL Ladies in Action 

 

 

 

Pat Totten, Vicki Smith, Jennifer Fry and 
Nancy Knopp played in the Shamrock 
Shamble at Auburn Hills on March 25.  

6 under, great score!! 

 

        

BWGL ladies did well this season.  Jan Yaeger 

and her teammates (Judy Cypher, and Becky 

Manson) won the first place. Melissa and her 

teammates (Becky Beddow, Sherri Shofner, 

and Barb Blue) got second place with a tight 

margin.  Congratulations! 

Bowling league lasts from November to March.  

If you are interested in joining next season, 

please contact Vicki Shue at 

vlshue62@aol.com.   

 

WAWGA Tournaments in May 

 
  Please check wawga.org for more information. 


